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Newsletter 

September 2015 
 
Brother Knights 
 

On Wednesday, September 2, 2015, the council will be doing a First Degree initiation on a new 
member (Joe Morgan).  We will also welcome a member who transferred into our council (Shane 
Zertler).  Shane did his First Degree on February 12, 2007, at Reedsburg Council 3805.  Welcome Joe and 
Shane. 

The concession sales for the concert in the park are finished for the year.  The officers felt we 
should continue to support the concerts in the park with concession sales.  The council cleared $67.22 
from the two concerts at which we sold concessions.  The August 19 event had a poor turnout because the 
weather was unseasonably cold.  We will try selling concessions for one more year. 
Old Business 

1. We had a turnout of about 30-40 people for our potluck picnic.  Afterward our District Deputy 
performed the installation of officers for our council. 

2. The council voted to send $250 to the Sauk-Prairie Council for Food Pack on October 22-24. 
3. We still need someone to step up to be Deputy Grand Knight. 

New Business 
1. Food Pack:  KC members and their families are asked to participate in the Food Pack on Friday, 

October 23 from 6:30-8:30 p.m.  (Children should be middle school age or older).   Food Pack 
benefits persons locally and globally.  20 people are needed to do a pack at the Grand Avenue 
Elementary School.  District Deputy Marshall Frey encouraged members to volunteer. He said 
that his wife doesn’t enjoy volunteer work, but she had a good time at the last Food Pack and 
could not believe how fast the 2-hour packing time passed. Come out and share your time and 
talent and help us feed some starving people.  Russell Ballweg would like a head count for the 
number of people attending.  Please contact your Grand Knight if you are planning to attend.  

2. Bob Theel is hard at work making arrangements with Fish Tails for our Christmas Party on 
December 8, 2015.  More details to follow. 

3. September birthdays:  Gerald A. Broeking, Noah J. Clemens, Robert T. Koresh (my son), Donald 
H. Lasee, Michael J. McGrath, Vincent T. Miller, Dana M. Quigley, James B. Schommer, 
William F. Sellner, Robert J. Theel, Leon P. Wipperfurth and Dennis M. Ziegler. 

4. Please remember the sick and disabled in your prayers:  Joe Rubesch, Tubby Schroeder, Philip 
Baebler, Florience Wipperfurth, Agatha Fisk, widow of former member, Don Lasee, and Bob 
Gillis and Michael Hochstein. 

5. Relatives of members who need prayers are Helen Karl’s son Tom; Scott Clemen’s father-in-law, 
Chuck Zeman; Thomas Grebe, father-in-law to Len Hendricks; Yvonne Peterson sister to Don 
Lasee; Orville Hendrick who is Len Hendrick’s father,  

6. The next regular meeting is September 8, 2015, at 7:30 p.m. 
7. The next officer’s meeting is September 24, 2015, at 7:30 p.m. 

 
“Now, we take up this journey...A journey of fraternity, of love, of trust.” 

Pope Francis 
 
Robert F. Koresh 
rfk835@gmail.com 
608-592-1392 


